
 

COVID-19 UPDATE  

April 15, 2020 

Okanogan County Public Health is reporting 0 new cases today.  The total confirmed cases in 
Okanogan County is 14.  Cases are from the following parts of the County: 

7 Colville Indian Reservation 
5 Methow Valley 
1 South County – Malott to Pateros 
1 North County – Riverside to Oroville 

 
 

Closure of Overnight Transient Accommodations and 
Hospitality Lodging Until Further Notice 

 
COVID-19 is continuing to circulate within Okanogan County.  And it is even more prevalent 
in counties throughout Washington State.  Because of this the Okanogan County 
Commissioners and the Okanogan County Public Health Officer determined that steps to 
limit tourism travel are now necessary in Okanogan County.  This is to further control and 
prevent the spread of COVID-19 in Okanogan County. 
 
The Okanogan County Commissioners and the Okanogan County Public Health Officer have 
declared a joint resolution for the closure of all hospitality lodging and overnight rentals, 
effective 8:00 AM on April 14th, 2020 and continuing until further notice.  This applies to: 

 Resorts, Hotels, Motels 

 Short-term Rentals; Timeshares, overnight transient accommodations (bed and 
breakfast) 

 Campgrounds 

 RV parks 

 Private property being used as campgrounds 
 
There are some exceptions to this closure including: 

 Anybody who has resided in the hospitality lodging since March 17, 2020 or before. 
No new long-term rentals are allowed. 

 People employed in the hospitality lodging. 

 People working directly in the COVID-19 response including essential personnel. 

 People who are required by their employment to travel in Okanogan County to 
provide essential services. 

 
Other exceptions may be approved in writing the Okanogan County Public Health Officer for 
purposes necessary to assist in controlling or preventing the spread of COVID-19 or to 
promote public health. 
 
Do NOT call 911 to report violations of this resolution.  Violations may be reported to the 
Okanogan County Sheriff’s Department using the non-emergency phone number: 509-422-
7232. 
 
The entire resolution is available at: https://bit.ly/2XItPur 
 

Stay Home, Stay Healthy! 

Confirmed Cases in 
Okanogan County 

(As of April 15 at 4 pm) 

14 

Recovered 

13 

Samples Sent for 
Testing 

365 

Negative Test 
Results 

313 

Test Results 
Pending 

38 

DOH Call Center  
1-800-525-0127 

Press # after the prompt 

 
Education & 
Information 

www.doh.wa.gov/ 
emergencies/coronavirus 

 
Okanogan County 

Alerts 
Sign up for alerts like 

these from 
Emergency 

Management at: 
https://www.okanogandem.org  
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